
From: SHANE HUGHES 
Sent: December-21-18 5:32 PM 
To: Mayor 
Subject: Request to wave fee rental fee for Confederation hall 

Hello 

I am organizing a " Cut-a-thon"  fundraiser on Sunday February 3rd.  This event is to 
raise money for Children's Wish Foundation, a Canadian non-profit that grants wishes to 
children with high risk, life threatening illnesses and their families. 
We are offering salon services such as, 

 HAIRCUT
 BRAIDING
 HAND MASSAGE
 NAIL POLISH APPLICATION
 MAKEUP APPLICATION

As well, we will have, 

 FOOD AND BEVERAGE
 DOOR PRIZES

100% of all funds collected will be donated to Children's Wish Foundation. The event is 
designed to be fun and family friendly. 

We are aiming at involving the local media to reach as many people as possible and 
therefore bring more awareness to this cause and help us raise more money. 

I am hoping you could help us by waving the rental fee for the Confederation hall where 
we are planning to hold the event. 

I appreciate your attention to this matter. 

Thank you   

Report No. 3 on the agenda refers to this correspondence 




